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ISES Chicago Marks 20th Anniversary, 
Installs New Board
On Wednesday, July 28, the Greater Chicago chapter of the International Special Events Society 

celebrated its 20th year with cocktails and a dinner at the University of Chicago's Quadrangle Club. The 

evening event also installed the association's new board of directors.  

 

Here is the board of directors for 2010-11: 

 

Sarah Schnell, president 

Alison Phillips, president-elect 

David Yargus, vice president of membership 

Jamie Orr, vice president of education and programs 

Bob Moisan, vice president of communications 

Barb Harris, director at large 

Lanie Hartman, director at large 

Karen Holden, director at large 

Erika Lohmar, director at large 

Matthew Reed, director at large 

Sandy Sobczak, director at large 

Susan Waarich, director at large  

 

  —Jennifer Ross  
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